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8th April 2022 
 
Dear Parent Guardian, Carer, 
 
As we enter the Easter Holidays, I wish for you and your family renewed hope as we enter a season of rebirth, renewal 
and awaking of things around us. 
 
We are at the end of another term which again has gone quickly. I would like to thank everyone for attending the recent 
Parents’ Evenings and have positively fedback on the progress that your child or children have been making.  
 
We have been relentless in our efforts to raise standards and I am pleased that this has been evident in children’s work 
as well as their enthusiasm for the topics they have been learning. I would like to thank all families who have continued 
to assist their children’s learning at home by conducting the different experiments that the children have been doing at 
home.  
 
Since January, there has been many changes at Hyde Park Schools, all of which has been having a positive impact on 
our children and families.  
 
When I joined in January, it was not possible to meet with families, however, as the weather becomes warmer, I am 
pleased to inform you that you will have the opportunity to hear firsthand the vision for Hyde Park Schools, the changes 
we have made and how the children are making progress. Please see below dates for these meetings.  
 

School Date & Time 

Hyde Park Infants’ Tuesday, April 26th at 5:00p.m. 

Hyde Park Infants’ Wednesday, April 27th at 9:00a.m. 

Hyde Park Junior Tuesday, May 3rd at 5:00p.m. 

Hyde Park Junior Wednesday, May 4th at 9:00a.m. 

 
Due to limited space, we are asking for one representative per family. Likewise, if you have children in both schools, you 
only need to attend one session as the content will be the same. A form will be sent out for you to choose your preferred 
date and time. 
 
As we are at the end of another term, you will be furnished with curriculum documents for you to see topics your child or 
children will be covering next term.  
 
We look forward to welcoming all children on Monday, April 25th at their respective times. Thank you for your continued 
support and I wish you all a Happy Easter. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
Mrs. Y. Jones 
Executive Headteacher 
Hyde Park Schools 

 01752 225493/225314        

 e-mail: hydepark.office@horizonmat.com  

 www.hydeparkjuniorschool.co.uk 

www.hydepark-inf.plymouth.sch.uk 
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